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27th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Breakfast Club September 2018 

 
From September payments for Breakfast Club will move to ParentPay. You will be 
able to top up your child’s account on ParentPay, and payments will remain as a 
credit on your child’s account until attendance at the club. 
Please can you ensure that the account is topped up regularly before your child 
attends club. 
 
Due to increasing financial pressures school and to cover costs associated with 
running the Breakfast Club we have had to make a slight increase the cost of 
breakfast club to £2.50 per session from September. 
 
In the new term, last entry to the Breakfast club will be 8.35am to ensure that your 
child has something to eat and drink in good time before the bell goes.  
 
Thank you for you for your co-operation in the above changes, may we wish you all a 
great summer and see you all safe and well on the 4th September 2018. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Simon Langley  
Head Teacher  


